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GREENFIELD FIRE TERRITORY




8/12/2025

Mayor Titus,
Greenfield Merit Commission

RE: Easton Fields Lieutenant Promotion

	I am pleased to present you with the request to promote Senior Firefighter/Paramedic Easton Fields to Lieutenant effective August 16, 2025. Easton has successfully participated in a competitive promotion process conducted by Elite Public Safety for the position of Lieutenant and placed first on the list.
	The position Easton will assume will be on the B-Shift. This Lieutenant vacancy was created by the promotion of Matt Decker to Captain on May 12. Easton started his career journey in high school as a member of our cadet program. Once he obtained his Firefighter I/II and EMT certification he was hired as a part time member of the department at age 18. At the age of 20, Easton had finished a hiring process and was offered a career position with the Greenfield Fire Territory following in his father Derik Field’s footsteps who is a retired Battalion Chief from Greenfield. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Easton voluntarily went to Paramedic school at St. Vincent’s hospital shortly after being hired to help fill vacant paramedic positions within the department. He has been a cadet advisor, assisted with the summer teen academy, and is a co-lead instructor for the Firefighter I/II class that is offered through the Greenfield Fire Academy. Easton is committed to training to be the best that he can be so when the citizens rely on him he is ready to deliver 5 star customer service every time out the door. He is also the first firefighter to complete the lengthy Officer-In-Training program administered through the department’s training division.
	With this said, it is without hesitation that I request the approval of this commission for Easton’s promotion to Lieutenant.


Respectfully Submitted,


Jason Horning,
Fire Chief









image1.emf






